®
St. Jude Children's . .
oo lnded Hospital 1'm enclosing my extra gift of $
Finding e Soving chldren,

To charge your contribution to a credit card, please see reverse side.

Lexi
. leukemia
Trina Brown

P.O. Box 36156 038 ‘
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

ANNK1E11.0100500419510335

Dear Friend,

Your generous gift of $100 in November 2016 will help St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital in our
mission to save the lives of children like Cheyanne. Precious Cheyanne was diagnosed with a deadly
brain cancer called medulloblastoma at just 5 years old, and St. Jude doctors placed her on a treatment
plan of radiation therapy and chemotherapy to try and save her life. And thankfully, Cheyanne is now
cancer-free!

Families like Cheyanne’s will never receive a bill from St. Jude for anything -- not for treatment,

travel, housing or food -- because we believe all a family should worry about is helping their child live.
Your support gives hope to innocent children like Cheyanne and Lexi, the little girl pictured above.
Thank you for caring and God bless your good heart.

For the children,

Pewto s

Marlo Thomas

P.S. As a special thank you from the children and families of St. Jude, please accept this festive holiday
ornament. We hope you think of the St. Jude children when you display it this holiday season.

501 St. Jude Place * Memphis, TN 38105 ° 1-800-822-6344 < stjude.org




30 East 33rd Street
New York, NY 10016

National Tel: 212.889.2210

> Fax: 212.889.9261
K‘dney Toll Free: 800.622.9010
Foundation® www.kidney.org

November 7, 2016

Sample Czar Inc.
1850 Industrial St. Apt. 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for your generous gift of $100.00 to the National Kidney Foundation (NKF). Your
donation is already being put to work in the fight against kidney disease.

73 million Americans - 1 in 3 adults - are at risk for kidney disease. The worldwide rise of obesity,
diabetes, and high blood pressure has caused rates of kidney disease to skyrocket, making our work
more important than ever. NKF is fighting back against this major and growing public health epidemic
through a wide array of efforts on multiple fronts that you help make possible.

We have placed a keen focus on public awareness including free kidney health screenings to increase
early detection and a teach-the-teacher approach to present educational seminars on kidney disease
and its prevention. Your contribution also supports our patient helpline, staffed by specially trained
professionals. Through work in Washington DC, we advocate on behalf of patients and their caregivers
to protect and expand Medicare coverage. Continuing to place a priority on research, we fund a grant
program to advance the science of treatment and to train tomorrow’s kidney health researchers. All of
this is being done thanks to the generosity of supporters like you.

We'll keep you updated on work that you have helped make possible. We've been in the fight against
kidney disease for 65 years and our commitment to the awareness, prevention and treatment of kidney
disease has never been stronger.

Sincerely,

7’

Kevinw

Kevin Longino
Chief Executive Officer

PS: Visit www.kidney.org/matchinggifts to see if your $100.00 gift is eligible for a corporate match. Many
companies sponsor charitable giving programs and match the contributions of their employees, employees’
. spouses and retirees. PPS: NKF Kidney Walks are a fun, exciting way to raise awareness and support. Check
www.kidneywalk.org for a local Walk near you. Find out about local kidney health screenings at

www.kidney.org/KEEPHealthy.

In compliance with IRS regulations, we acknowledge that no goods or services were provided by NKF in exchange for your
contribution. The National Kidney Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit corporation.
Tax ID # 13-1673104
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Polycystic Kidney Disease 1.800.753.2873 Kansas City, MO 64131
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December 2, 2016

Sample Czar Inc
Post Office Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends of PKD Foundation:

Thank you for your gift of $100.00 to the PKD Foundation on 11/4/2016. Your generous support funds
the research that will one day lead to treatments and a cure for polycystic kidney disease (PKD).

This is an exciting time for PKD research! Five potential treatments are in clinical trials for PKD,
including the repurposing of pioglitazone, a type 2 diabetes drug, partially funded by the Foundation.
The others include metformin, niacinamide (vitamin B3), tesevatinib and tolvaptan.

Another important and encouraging recent development was the first ADPKD Biomarker Summit,
initiated, sponsored and facilitated by the Foundation. The Summit gave us an opportunity to meet with
representatives from eight pharmaceutical companies, regulatory agencies from the U.S., Canada and
Europe, and other key leaders to better define the regulatory path to approval of novel therapeutic
candidates for treatment early in the course of PKD. Every day brings us closer to a day when no one
will suffer the full effects of PKD.

Gifts from donors like you make research possible. Your gifts to the Foundation also help raise
awareness of PKD, provide education and support to those living with the disease and their families, and
energize our advocacy work.

Thanks again for your support as we work toward creating better lives for people affected by PKD. We
sincerely appreciate your gift and look forward to working together to end PKD.

Sincerely,

& ¥, il
7 5
/2 éx-é%

Benjamin D. Cowley Jr., M.D.
PKD Foundation Board Chair

This serves as your tax receipt. Please retain it for your records. The PKD Foundation is a 501(c)(3), 509(a)(1) public
charity. Tax ID #: 43-1266906. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Consult your tax
advisor regarding specific questions about the tax deductibility of your donation. Thank you.

A 501(c)(3) public charity
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November 28, 2016

Doug Lowell, President
Sample Czar Inc.

Po Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 20036

Dear Doug:

Thank you for your generous gift of $100.00 to The Leukemia & Lymphoma
Society. Your gift supports our research programs and patient support services. It
provides the valued resources we depend on to continue our fight against

leukemia, lymphoma and myeloma, and to improve the quality of life of patients
and their families.

We believe that innovations in blood cancer research hold the keys to
curing all cancers. Treatments such as chemotherapy and bone marrow
transplantation, originally developed for leukemia, are now standard treatments
for many cancers. In addition to research support, we offer support groups,
financial aid, information and advocacy programs for patients and their families.

Thank you again for helping our lifesaving efforts and for ensuring that
Someday is Today! Your support of our mission is deeply appreciated.

Sincerely,

DeAnn Hazey, CFRE
Executive Director

A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM
THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE OF FLORIDA.
REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL OR RECOMMENDATION BY STATE.

For your tax purposes, this receipt will serve as our official acknowledgment of your contribution,
in accordance with section 170(f)(8) of the Internal Revenue Code. The Leukemia & Lymphoma
Society did not provide any goods or services in whole or partial consideration for this contribution.
Thank you again for your support. (EIN 13-5644916)

Southern Florida Chapter
200 South Park Road, Suite 140, Hollywood, FL 33021 | tel. 954.744.5300 | fax. 954.744.5301
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December 2, 2016

Sample Czar Inc
Post Office Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends of PKD Foundation:

Thank you for your gift of $100.00 to the PKD Foundation on 11/4/2016. Your generous support funds
_ the research that will one day lead to treatments and a cure for polycystic kidney disease (PKD).

This is an exciting time for PKD research! Five potential treatments are in clinical trials for PKD,

including the repurposing of pioglitazone, a type 2 diabetes drug, partially funded by the Foundation.

The others include metformin, niacinamide (vitamin B3), tesevatinib and tolvaptan.

Another important and encouraging recent development was the first ADPKD Biomarker Summit,
initiated, sponsored and facilitated by the Foundation. The Summit gave us an opportunity to meet with
representatives from eight pharmaceutical companies, regulatory agencies from the U.S., Canada and
Europe, and other key leaders to better define the regulatory path to approval of novel therapeutic
candidates for treatment early in the course of PKD. Every day brings us closer to a day when no one
will suffer the full effects of PKD.

Gifts from donors like you make research possible. Your gifts to the Foundation also help raise
awareness of PKD, provide education and support to those living with the disease and their families, and
energize our advocacy work.

Thanks again for your support as we work toward creating better lives for people affected by PKD. We
sincerely appreciate your gift and look forward to working together to end PKD.

Sincerely,

B Lk

Benjamin D. Cowley Jr., M.D.
PKD Foundation Board Chair

This serves as your tax receipt. Please retain it for your records. The PKD Foundation is a 501(c)(3), 509(a)(1) public
charity. Tax ID #: 43-1266906. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Consult your tax
advisor regarding specific questions about the tax deductibility of your donation. Thank you.

A 501(c)(3) public charity
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December 9, 2016

Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Friends:

Itis an honor and a pleasure to thank you for your thoughtful contribution of $200 to the Breast Cancer
Research Foundation.

Built on the belief that funding is the only obstacle between cancer and a cure, BCRF stands today as the
largest private funder of breast cancer research worldwide. As you read this note, more than 250 scientists work
tirelessly at top-tier institutions across 14 countries and 6 continents, ardently committed to developing new
preventative techniques, designing personalized treatments and, ultimately, to finding a cure for this insidious
disease.

With grants totaling $57 million this year alone and a successful track-record of identifying and
encouraging the best and brightest minds in the field, BCRF’s unique funding model sets the standard in critical
cancer research. The leadership of that process is key, and BCRF’s esteemed Scientific Advisory Board, comprised
of internationally recognized and disciplinarily diverse scientists, ensures that our global brain-trust of grantees are
aggressively tackling breast cancer from every angle.

BCRF is a careful steward of your generosity, keeping administrative costs as low as possible. Cutrrently,
91 cents of every dollar directly suppotts our mission. As a result, BCRF is the highest rated breast cancer
organization in the country — the only one to hold an A+ from Charity Watch along with the top 4-star rating
from Charity Navigator.

With your support, every hour of research we fund improves outcomes and saves lives. Most recently,
innovative genetic tests have been developed to determine personalized treatment plans based on specific tumor
types, spating countless women from the devastating side effects of chemotherapy. But there is more to do. The
thousands of women and men suffering from breast cancer today depend on us. Together, we will continue to
break new ground and propel research forward, faster.

Thank you again for your confidence in BCRF and your vital support of our mission to be zhe end.

With warm wishes for a happy and healthy holiday season,
BE bl

Myrdj. Biblowit
President & CEO

THIS LETTER SERVES AS YOUR OFFICIAL RECEIPT FOR TAX PURPOSES. TO COMPLY WITH INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE GUIDELINES,
PLEASE NOTE THAT NO GOODS OR SERVICES WERE PROVIDED IN RETURN FOR THIS CONTRIBUTION.

60 EAST 56TH ST, 8TH FL NEW YORK, NY 10022 | WWW.BCRFCURE.ORG | T 646.497.2600
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ALSAC « Danny Thomas, Founder
Finding cures. Saving children.

To charge your contribution to a credit card, please see reverse side.

Lex1
leukemia

Sample Czar Inc.
P.O. Box 36156 038
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

ANNK1L120100L004065987113

Dear Friend,

Your generous gift of $100 in November 2016 will help St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital
continue our mission to save the lives of children like Hayden. Precious Hayden was diagnosed with a
cancerous brain tumor. And St. Jude doctors placed him on a treatment plan of chemotherapy, surgery

and proton therapy to try and save his life.

Families like Hayden’s will never receive a bill from St. Jude for anything -- not for treatment,
travel, housing or food -- because we believe all a family should worry about is helping their child live.
Your support gives hope to innocent children like Hayden and Lexi, the little girl pictured above.
Thank you for caring and God bless your good heart.

For the children,

Mwto Phmens

Marlo Thomas

P.S. Please accept the enclosed labels featuring our children’s artwork. We hope you think of our girls
and boys when you use them. Thank you for your much needed and continued support.

501 St. Jude Place « Memphis, TN 38105 1-800-822-6344 ° stjude.org
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ALSAC + Danny Thomas, Founder
Finding cures. Saving children.

To charge your contribution to a credit card, please see reverse side.

Lexi
leukemia

Sample Czar Inc.
P.O. Box 36156 038
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

ANNKLE120100500406987L15

Dear Friend,

Your generous gift of $200 in November 2016 will help St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital
continue our mission to save the lives of children like Hayden. Precious Hayden was diagnosed with a
cancerous brain tumor. And St. Jude doctors placed him on a treatment plan of chemotherapy, surgery
and proton therapy to try and save his life.

Families like Hayden’s will never receive a bill from St. Jude for anything -- not for treatment,

travel, housing or food -- because we believe all a family should worry about is helping their child live.
Your support gives hope to innocent children like Hayden and Lexi, the little girl pictured above.

Thank you for caring and God bless your good heart.
For the children,

oo, T

Marlo Thomas

P.S. Please accept the enclosed labels featuring our children’s artwork. We hope you think of our girls
and boys when you use them. Thank you for your much needed and continued support.

501 St. Jude Place ¢ Memphis, TN 38105 ° 1-800-822-6344 - stjude.org
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Thank you!

Dear Sample Czar Inc, American Cancer Society
Thank you for your recent gift of $100.00 to help save lives Patient Programs and Services

from cancer. . 4
We offer information and support where and when you

More people are surviving cancer today than ever before, need it. We also have programs and services to help
and continued advances in prevention, early detection, and you manage cancer treatment and recovery and find the
treatment promise greater hope for the future. Your donation fmonona[ support:you meed. And best:of all, our lielp is
makes our work possible. ree.

Trained cancer information specialists are available 24
hours a day, seven days a week, to answer questions
and link callers with resources in their communities and

Your generosity is helping us invest in groundbreaking cancer
research to better understand, prevent, find, and treat the
disease; provide free, comprehensive information and support

nationwide.
to those facing cancer when and where they need it; and
educate people about steps they can take to help reduce their We connect people with cancer information, a clinical
cancer risk or find it early, when it's most treatable. trials matching service, health insurance assistance, cancer
information, transportation and lodging requests — or
Thanks to continuing support from caring donors like you, just a compassionate ear. We respond to about 800,000
we are working to eliminate cancer as a major health problem. inquiries a year via phone and chat in multiple languages.
Contributions like yours have enabled us to help save more .
than 1.7 million lives in the United States in the past two For answers, care, and support, visit cancer.org or call

decades. Together, our continued efforts are working to 1-800-227-2345 anytime, day or night.

prevent even more cancer deaths, as well as continue to
improve the lives of individuals with cancer.

To learn more about our lifesaving mission, how you can

get involved, or how we can help you with any cancer

-questions-or-concerns,-call-1-800-227-2345 or visit cancer.org-———— . .
anytime, day or night. Thank you for your support.




CANCER FOUNDATION

December 22, 2016

Sample Czar Inc
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the thousands of cancer patients and families who have been and will be helped by donations, we
want to thank Sample Czar, Inc. very much for making a generous donation in honor of Bryce Nelson in the
amount of $100.00 on 12/2/2016. We are honored by the faith in our cancer research and cancer care this support
symbolizes.

We are close to completing construction on the Primary Children’s and Families’ Cancer Research Center. This
expansion will allow us to increase our focus on childhood cancers and cancers that run in families even more.
This new space is specially designed to:

* Study the leading causes of disease death in children: leukemia, sarcoma, and brain cancer.
* Increase knowledge about cancers that run in families.

® Speed the discovery of new treatments for all cancers.

e Improve the long-term quality of life for cancer survivors. - 150 :

e Provide world class training opportunities for the next generation of cancer researchers.

Thanks to research, in the past four decades, there has been a 200% increase in the cancer survivor rate. However,
as our population grows and ages, cancer diagnoses also continue to grow. By the year 2026, there will be 20
million people who have been diagnosed with cancer in the United States.

We feel optimism about the eradication of this dreaded disease thanks to supporters like you. Since our founding
in 1995, more than one million people have donated to help make Huntsman Cancer Institute (HCI) what it is
today. HCI leads the world in the discovery of hereditary genes that increase cancer risk, and our breakthroughs
in cancer genetics allow us to prevent some cancers altogether, and to diagnose cancer in its earliest, most-
treatable stage. The world is taking notice of the strides we are making. In the Best Hospitals 2016-17 US News
& World Report, we earned perfect scores for patient survival, for the technologies we use to treat cancer, and for
the services our patients receive. We are in the top 1% for patient satisfaction,

We are proud to count you as our partner and friend in the quest to end cancer. Today, we give thanks to you for
your generosity.

Warm regards,

Susan Sheehan
President & COO
Huntsman Cancer Foundation

Per IRS Instructions
Huntsman Cancer Foundation is a tax exempt organization providing financial support to Huntsman Cancer Institute. No goods or services were
provided or expected in exchange for your contribution. Please retain this letter as evidence of your charitable giving for tax purposes.

HUNTSMAN CANCER FOUNDATION 500 HUNTSMAN WAY SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84108 OFFICE 801 584 5800 FAX 801 584 5913
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P.O. Box 27584 Donor Receipt
Fresno, CA 93729-7584 Thank you for your generous support!

Sample Czar Inc
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

No goods were provided in exchange for this contribution. This contribution is made with the understandtng
that Christian Friendship Ministries has complete control over the use of donated funds.

Please keep this portion for your records

Please return this portion with your next gift.

Sample Czar Inc Designation

Kay Cadence Children’s Home
a division of Christian Friendship Ministries

Receipt Date
12/16/2016

Designation
Emide Prophete

Total of this gift
$100.00

Year to Date Total
$100.00

Amount Enclosed

P.O. Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 90036

Make check payabile to:

Christian Friendship Ministries
PO Box 27584
Fresno, CA 93729-7584




The National Patient Organization Dedicated to Advocacy, Education and Research for Primary Immuncdeficiency Diseases

December 27, 2016

Sample Czar
PO Box 36156 |
Los Angeles, CA 90036 |

) Immune
l W Deficiency
Foundation
i

Dear Friends,

Your recent gift to the Immune Deficiency Foundation (IDF) is deeply appreciated. On behalf of
the primary immunodeficiency (Pl) community, please accept my sincerest thanks. Because of
your generosity, IDF can continue to advance its mission of improving diagnosis, treatment and
quality of life of persons with Pl through advocacy, education and research.

Patients and family members turn to IDF for important resources that simply would not exist
without philanthropic support. Our programs have helped improve lives and connect those living
with Pl, and our materials offer information and guidance about patient care, health insurance,
life management and more. Our advocacy initiatives promote healthcare legislation and policies
that positively affect research and medical programs that improve diagnosis and treatment, and
our survey research findings are used worldwide.

By giving to IDF you make a significant impact on the Pl community. Thank you again — you are
truly a partner in the vital work we do. Please let us know if we can ever be of further assistance
to you.

incerely, e Mng,/J mwm%nm?’(
s %J’/"/&— 7%“%& /ﬁ D |

Marcia Boyle
President & Founder

Donation Receipt

Donor: Sample Czar

Donation Received: December 19, 2016
Donation Amount: $800

Tribute Name: None

Donation Restriction: None

IDF is a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization and your contributions are tax deductible to the maximum
extent allowed by IRS regulations. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.
Please consult your tax advisor to determine the tax deductibility of your contribution.

110 West Road, Suite 300, Towson, MD 21204
www.primaryimmune.org | info@primaryimmune.org | 800.296.4433 | 410.321.6647 | Fax:410.321.9165




The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society

California Southland Chapter LEUKEMIA &

4929 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 800

Los Angeles, CA 90045 LYM PHO‘:/‘A
SOCIETY

fighting blood cancers

Your generosity makes av hfe/mmgx difference!

ou/!
Sample Czar Inc. 7-7’\0(/1’1](/_)/ ;

PO Box 36156 : Amount received: $100.00
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156 1
Date Received: December 7, 2016

Dear Society Friend:
On behalf of the more than one million Americans who are fighting blood cancers, I want to
sincerely thank you for your contribution of $100.00 on December 7, 2016.

We’ve made so much progress since The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society was founded. ..
when we said that someday we would help find cures for blood cancers. Now, we’re closer than
ever to making someday foday because of your generous gift.

It is only through the kindness and compassion of people like you that we are able to fund
innovative research into better treatments and cures. And it is thanks to your generosity that
patients and their families can count on information, education, services and support during some
of the most difficult days of their lives.

With your support, we can help create a world without blood cancers, not someday...
but today. We are truly grateful for your donation.

Gratefully,

.

Louis J. DeGennaro, PhD
President & Chief Executive Officer
The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society

LEUKEMIA & :
LYMPHOMA 7
SOCIETY" C’;Uﬂ_ RQPIO/ FOVWU :

fighting blood cancers

We said that someday we would help find cures for blood cancers. By giving an additional gift,
you can make someday today by helping children and adults in California who are fighting for
their lives. Thank you!

~ Ihaveenclosedagiftof: 03500 0$250 QO $100 D Other: $§

U Please send me information about easy ways to create a
lasting legacy with a gift to LLS through my estate.

" O have included LLS in my estate plans, Sample Czar Inc,

PO Box 36156
U To charge your gift to a credit card, or to join our monthly Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156
giving program, please check here and see other side.
Please return this slip with your tax-deductible gift to 32 12kesk752I 7CL1Z231A B

_ The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society, P.O. Box 4261, Pittsfield, MA 01202.
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Thank you!

Dear Sample Czar Inc,

American Cancer Society
Thank you for your recent gift of $100.00 to help save lives Patient Programs and Services

from cancer. . .
We offer information and support where and when you

More people are surviving cancer today than ever before, need it. We also have programs and services to help
and continued advances in prevention, early detection, and you manage cancer treatment and recovery and find the
treatment promise greater hope for the future. Your donation ?:::tlona’ SUPRATt JOU Figed. A bestof all; GUF el s
makes our work possible. '

Trained cancer information specialists are available 24
hours a day, seven days a week, to answer questions
and link callers with resources in their communities and

Your generosity is helping us invest in groundbreaking cancer
research to better understand, prevent, find, and treat the
disease; provide free, comprehensive information and support

nationwide.
to those facing cancer when and where they need it; and
educate people about steps they can take to help reduce their We connect people with cancer information, a clinical
cancer risk or find it early, when it's most treatable. trials matching service, health insurance assistance, cancer
information, transportation and lodging requests — or
Thanks to continuing support from caring donors like you, just a compassionate ear. We respond to about 800,000
we are working to eliminate cancer as a major health problem. inquiries a year via phone and chat in multiple languages.
Contributions like yours have enabled us to help save more .
than 1.7 million lives in the United States in the past two For answers, care, and support, visit cancer.org or call

decades. Together, our continued efforts are working to 1-800-227-2345 anytime, day or night.

prevent even more cancer deaths, as well as continue to
improve the lives of individuals with cancer.

To learn more about our lifesaving mission, how you can

get involved, or how we can help you with any cancer
——questions or concerns, call 1-800-227-2345 orvisit cancerorg———
anytime, day or night. Thank you for your support.




October 12, 2016
Member ID: 13498154

Sample Czar Inc

Apt 514

1850 Industrial St

Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Founder,

Thank you for your recent gift of $100 on September 27, 2016! The ASPCA works every day to save
animals' lives, and we could not do it without your generosity. Each contribution to the ASPCA
means aid for homeless, neglected and abused animals all over the United States.

In January, the ASPCA assisted in the rescue of 700 neglected animals from The Haven, a self-
described animal rescue in Raeford, NC. 700 animals—including dogs, cats and horses—were
removed from filthy kennels, cages and outdoor pens on the sprawling 122-acre property. At this
unlicensed facility, many of the animals were suffering from untreated medical issues, open
wounds and emaciation. For nearly two months, dedicated responders cared for these animals at
the ASPCA’s temporary shelter, providing medical assessments, behavioral enrichment and much-
needed attention. Then in March, we received the greatest news: they were ready for adoption. In
just two days, every single adoptable cat and dog found a home.

Without you none of this would be possible. Thank you for not only being a member but a friend of
the ASPCA. | hope you'll reach out with any questions, including details on exclusive Subaru VIP
offers just for our Founders! You can reach us at (212) 876-7700, ext. 4511 or by email at
founder@aspca.org. We can be there for them, because we know that you are here for us.

Sincerely,

&ﬂ &“( ; W(jj
alerie Vxerengel
Director, Founder’s Society

Your entire contribution may be deductible for federal income tax purposes
because the ASPCA provided no goods or services as consideration, in whole
or in part for your contribution.

The ASPCA federal tax identification number is 13-1623829.
Please retain this acknowledgment for your records.

You could double or even triple your gift! Contact us at matchinggifts@aspca.org or by ext. 4376

Follow the ASPCA on Facebook® at facebook.com/ASPCA and on Twitter® at twitter.com/ASPCA n twitter}




AF American Foundation®
A forthe Blind

Expanding possibilities for people with vi;irohﬂlbrss 2PennPlaza | Tel 212.502.7600
Suite 1102 = Fax 888.545.8331
NY,NY 10121 = www.afb.org

October 13, 2016
Sample Czar Inc.
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sir/Madam:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your recent gift of $100.00
on September 16, 2016 to the American Foundation for the Blind (AFB). Your generous
support of the work that we do is truly appreciated.

For almost a century, AFB has continued the work and kept alive the legacy of Helen
Keller by focusing on the needs of people who are visually impaired. From education to
technology to advocacy, none of what we do would be possible without the support of
our friends, people like you who believe that everyone deserves the same opportunities
to live life to the fullest.

On behalf of the AFB family and the over 21 million Americans living with vision loss, |
thank you for your ongoing support and friendship.

Best regards,

HORR SucaigpQ
Kirk Adams
President & CEO

No goods or services were received for this contribution.AFB is a registered 501(c)(3)
not-for profit organization, EIN/tax ID 13-5562161.

The statistic in this letter regarding Americans with vision loss was taken from the National Health Interview Survey
~ (NHIS), Centers for Disease Control, 2014.

Incorporated in 1921




5/0/? University of Nebraska
FOUNDATION

September 16, 2016

Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends:

Please accept my appreciation for your recent gift to the Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center Programs of
Excellence Fund at the University of Nebraska Foundation. Your official receipt is provided below.

The Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center is providing leadership in a revolutionary period of cancer research as
our specialists enter an era exploding with knowledge about the genetic mutations of cancer tumors. Cancer
Genomics is the future in therapy for all types of cancer at all stages of diagnosis and care. These discoveries will
provide the specific road maps for personalized and precision treatment for each person’s particular cancer. With
investments such as yours in the vision of establishing a world-class center for research and care, The Fred &
Pamela Buffett Cancer Center will deliver the most advanced cancer care possible.

Thank you again for your gift. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nadia McDonald Devitt
at 402-458-1127 or nadia.mcdonald@nufoundation.org.

Sincerely,

Bria F sty

Brian F. Hastings

President and CEO
Kearney Lincoln Omaha
214 W 39th Street, P.O. Box 2678 1010 Lincoln Mall, Suite 300 2285 South 67th Street, Suite 200
Kearney, NE 68848 Lincoln, NE 68508 Omaha, NE 68106
308-698-5270 402-458-1100 402-502-0300

800-432-3216 | info@nufoundation.org

> :
6/() ay University (_)f Nebraska Under IRS guidelines, the estimated value of benefits you have received, if any, in consideration for your gift is not
F O U N D AT I O N substantial and will not affect the deductibility of your gift as a charitable contribution.

Tax exempt corporation 8/29/2016

797404
IRS No. 47 0379839

Amount Fund ID Fund Name
$100.00 01127450 Fred :

SAMPLE CZAR INC.
PO BOX 36156
LOS ANGELES, CA 90036-0156




American

Society®

Cancer

Thank you!

Dear Sample Czar Inc,

Thank you for your recent gift of $200.00 to help save lives
from cancer.

More people are surviving cancer today than ever before,

and continued advances in prevention, early detection, and
treatment promise greater hope for the future. Your donation
makes our work possible.

Your generosity is helping us invest in groundbreaking ¢ancer
research to better understand, prevent, find, and treat the
disease; provide free, comprehensive information and support
to those facing cancer when and where they need it; and
educate people about steps they can take to reduce their
cancer risk or find it early, when it's most treatable.

Thanks to continuing support from caring donors like you,

we are working to eliminate cancer as a major health problem.

Contributions like yours have enabled us to help save more
than 1.5 million lives in the United States in the past two
decades. Together, our continued efforts are working to
prevent even more cancer deaths, as well as continue to
improve the lives of individuals with cancer.

To learn more about our lifesaving mission, how you can

get involved, or how we can help you stay well and get well,
~calt 1-800-227-2345 or visit cancer.org anytime, day ornight.—

Thank you for supporting us in the fight against cancer.

American Cancer Society
Patient Programs and Services

We have free programs and services in communities across
the country to help cancer patients and their families. Our
programs and services offer information, day-to-day help,
and emotional support.

Information

Trained cancer information specialists are available 24
hours a day, seven days a week at 1-800-227-2345 to
answer questions about cancer, including information on
diagnosis and treatment, and to link callers with resources
in their communities and nationwide.

Day-to-day Help

We can help patients with everyday needs like
transportation to treatment, patient lodging, and financial
and insurance questions.

Emotional Support

We can help patients and their families find local support
groups, and we offer one-on-one support for breast
cancer patients, online cancer education classes, and an
online support community created by and for patients and
their families.

For answers, care, and support, visit cancer.org or*call
1-800-227-2345 anytime, day or night.




| Memorial Sloan Kettering
Cancer Center

September 22, 2016

c¢/o Laura Kronenberg
Sample Czar Inc

1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Friends,

~———— — OnbehalfofMemorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center (MSK); I ant honored toshare — =
our gratitude for the gift of $100 from Sample Czar Inc to support Fred’s Team.

Since 1995, Fred’s Team has raised more than $65 million in support of lifesaving
research at MSK. This research has led to important breakthroughs to bring forward new and

better treatments—helping not only our patients, but men and women around the world
fighting these difficult diseases.

Please know that your generosity makes substantial progress possible. You are
seeding innovation and speeding translation of discoveries from the laboratory to the clinic.

We rely on the generosity of friends, like you, who recognize the importance of our

mission. Thank you for standing with us.

Sincerely,

Cawe M

I R R Richard K. Naum o
Senior Vice President, Development

RKN/dr

For tax preparation purposes, no goods or services have been provided in exchange for this
gift. Please regard this letter as your 2016 tax receipt.

1275 York Avenue, New York, NY 10065
www.mskce.org

NCI-designated Comprehensive Cancer Center




Texas HOPE Literacy
P.O. Box 91
Colleyville, Texas 76034-0091
Phone No: 972-514-1520
http://www.TexasHopeLiteracy.com

September 23, 2016

Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear SamplerEzdr ITnc. ;

Thank you for your generous donation of $200.00 on August 18, 2016 to Texas Hope
Literacy. Because of you partnership with Texas Hopé Literacy in 2016 we are able to
provide workforce development, computer education, spiritual, self-growth and
substance- abuse .education. These are critical skills needed for the incarcerated to
transition from the correctional facilities back to their communities.

We look forward to your continued support and sharing the organizations success with
you in the future.

Sincerely,

Mia Green

Executive Director
Texas Hope Literacy
Tax- 1D 7522829515




LEUKEMIA &
LYMPHOMA
SOCIETY"

fighting blood cancers

WWW.LLS.ORG

Avery, 7-yr old leukemia
patient & ‘brother’ Chopper
September 21, 2016
Sample Czar, Inc.

P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

~ Dear Community Partner,

Thank you so much for your recent gift of $100.00 in support of blood cancer research in reference to check # 6253. We
appreciate this generous investment to end blood cancers and the trust in our organization that your ongoing support
represents. Gifts like yours truly help our patients, like our friend Avery pictured above.

LLS plays a critical role in aligning all stakeholders in the treatment “ecosystem” —including academic researchers,
physicians, FDA, and third-party payers—to ensure that patients benefit from promising therapies as quickly as possible.
We also provide comprehensive information and support for patients and families through our Information Resource
Center, co-pay assistance program, support groups, clinical trial information, educational materials and free, live
telephone and web education programs.

We are on the threshold of more real breakthroughs, new healing therapies once thought impossible. And because
every dollar we invest in patient services and research comes from forward-thinking donors, we could not make

progress without you.

We would love the opportunity to meet you, hear about your connection to the mission, and update you on our
progress. And please don’t hesitate to let us know if we can be of help to a loved one battling blood cancer.

/} Relentless for cures,

Teri Cannon Shannon Blake
Executive Director Development Manager
Teri.Cannon@LLS.org Shannon.Blake@LLS.org
612-259-4496 612-259-4515

“In accordance with section 170 (f) (8) of the Internal Revenue Code, this letter will serve as our official acknowledgement of your
contribution. The Society did not provide any goods or services in exchange for this contribution. Our EIN is 13-5644916.”

is today-

Minnesota Chapter, also serving North Dakota & South Dakota
1711 Broadway St NE, Minneapolis, MN 55413 | main 612-259-4600 | fax 612-259-4601




